
The EMS Board 

meeting scheduled for 

Tuesday, June 18th at 

1:00 p.m. has been 

rescheduled for 

Tuesday, June 25th at 

1:00 p.m. 
 
                                                                                                                                               Posted 6/17/2019 @ 8:20 a.m. 

                                         
                                                                                                                                   _____________________ 

                                                                                                                                   Julie Swaner, Admin Clerk 


